-----Original Message-----
From: Bruce Weinberg [mailto:weinberg.27@osu.edu] 
Sent: Sunday, October 19, 2008 10:34 PM
To: Sophia Lee; liddle.2@osu.edu
Subject: Re: concurrence requests for Political Science 533
Sophia and Bill - This is a good course, and we have no objection to the name change. There does seem to be a fair amount of Political Science as Economics in this course. We have a course on transition economies, so I'd encourage you to emphasize as much on totalitarianism versus democracy. Just a thought.

Bruce

